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Halloween Parties
Dear Parent,

Our Halloween Parties will take place on Thursday 25™ October. Fancy dress is encouraged
but is optional. The parties will be held as follows:

6.00pm - 7.00pm  Nursery, P1 and P2
7.15pm - 8.15pm  P3 and P4
8.30pm - 9.30pm P5, P6 and P7

Entrance is £2.00 per child to include juice, crisps and the chance to win prizes for the best
dancer / costume / happy facel

Spooky goodies will be available to purchase on the evening for 50p each.

We ask that children are collected promptly to allow the hall to be prepared for the next
party. If your child is in the nursery we ask if you could kindly remain on site. Parents are
welcome to wait in the staff room during the disco where there will be tea/coffee available

(a small donation towards this would be much appreciated).

Please do not arrive early as we cannot let children in to the hall before the start time.
Parents are responsible for their children before and after the party.

Children should enter via the main front doors and be collected at the side door beside
Mr Fegan's classroom.

PTA Secretary




